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Pyjama and Story Book Day 
 

A great success! We are 
overwhelmed by your generosity, so 
many books donated in memory of 

Mrs Rockall – many thanks. 
The material has arrived to cover the 
chairs in the library and we have a 

librarian visiting next week to support 
us with cataloguing our books. 

Hopefully your children will be arriving 
home with a library book very soon. 

 
The whole day was enhanced by the 

M and M Theatre Company who 
performed a play called 

 ‘A Little Princess’.  
 

A memorable day for all. 
 
******************************************* 

Reminder – date for your diary 
 

Following the interest shown in the 
mathematic resource packs 

displayed, we are holding a workshop 
for parents with their children – 
similar to the science workshop 

earlier in the year. This will be on 
Tuesday 22nd May, 3.30-4.30pm in 

the hall. Mrs Kershaw will plan some 
activities for you to do with your child 

which will show you how we use 
these resources in class to aid your 

child’s learning in mathematics. 
Packs can be ordered on the night or 
anytime beforehand if you would like 

to purchase one. 
We hope that you can join us. 

 
******************************************* 

Parking 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
with this. Please DO NOT park on the 

zig zags when dropping off for 
breakfast club. This is the busiest 

time for traffic in and out of school – 
you are putting your children and 

others at risk. 
 
******************************************* 

Staff News 
 

As some of you will already know and 
perhaps your children have told you; 
Nellie is currently not in school. She 
has been diagnosed with a treatable 

form of cancer and will be undergoing 
various treatment over the coming 

months.  
Everyone at school wishes her the 

very best and we are keeping in 
touch at this difficult time. 

 
************************************** 

 
E-Safety 

 
It has been brought to my attention 
again about the problem we face in 

protecting our children against  
cyber bullying.  

Please be vigilant and talk with your 
children when and after they have 

used their X boxes and Play stations, 
so that they can confide in you if they 

have any worries. 
 

**************************************** 
 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
Truthfulness. 

Christians believe that truth is 
revealed in the Bible and supremely 
in the person and the life of Jesus 

Christ. Through Jesus’ teaching we 
are given an insight into the nature of 

God and the way He means us  
to live. 

Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Alex Leeder 

KS 2 – Lola Kennedy 
 
 

************************************* 
Evergreen 

 
Well done to everyone who achieved 

their Evergreen status. 
 

**************************************** 

Attendance 
 

The greater the attendance, the 
greater the achievement. 

Overall this week 
30th April – 4th May 

 
96.40% 

 
******************************************* 

 
Snippets  

 
Snippets is sent by email each week. 
It is available on our Facebook page 

as well as our school website. 
 

This year’s Diary Dates are also 
available in the Term Dates section. 

Copies of both are also available from 
the school office. 

 
Next week 

07  
 

MAY DAY 
 
 

08 3.30-
4.15 

Publishing club 
 

09 3.10 Year 5 Class 
Assembly 

10 4pm 
finish 

Maths booster Year 
6 
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